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I oppose this bill for a number of reasons but mainly because I feel it will have 

detrimental effects on our patients and access to potentially life saving therapies . 

Passing this bill could mean that a pharmacy or dispensing provider could not stock 

the drug because it cannot meet the state prescribed rate . It would also prevent a 

provider from getting reimbursed to cover acquisition cost  if they acquired the drug 

before the price control was in place.  

 

Ultimately , this bill will harm patients and our ability to care for them in the most 

optimal way .  

 


